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IAM/AIR WISCONSIN COFPS AND MRP NEGOTIATIONS UPDATE 

 
Dear Sisters and Brothers: 

 

Your IAM District 142 negotiations team met with Air Wisconsin the week of October 14, 2024. We planned to meet with the company 

on October 16 and 17, but after the meeting on Wednesday, the 16th, it became clear that they did not have an economic counter to the 

team.  

 

During our meeting, the company passed us an LOA draft for the “Charter Flight” work for the M&R group.  

 

While your union negotiations team was disappointed in the company's lack of an economic counter, we realize that what we passed 

them the week of September 16, 2024, was very detailed.  

 

We are scheduled to next meet with the company the week of December 2, 2024. As always, we appreciate your unwavering support 

and solidarity throughout these negotiations.  

 

Sincerely and fraternally, 

 

John M. Coveny, Jr.   Justin Bates 

President/Directing General Chair  General Chair 
     

 

Jeff Gramm Bill Woolverton  Bob Nedeljkovic  Zach McConnell 

COFPS  COFPS   MRP   MRP 

 

 

 

JMC/et al/td 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
cc:  R. Johnsen, General Vice-President, Air Transport Territory 

 E. Fraser, Chief of Staff, Air Transport Territory 

 T. Regan, Airline Coordinator, Air Transport Territory 

J. Carlson, Air Transport Coordinator 

 DL 142 Executive Board 

 

POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 


